From Michael Miksch <mmiksch@hansonpolice.org>

Subject Records request Hanson

To "efalcon@aclum.org" <efalcon@aclum.org>

Date Tue, 7 Apr 2020 12:21:49 +0000

We received the attached two advertisements from https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url? a=https%3a%2f%2fOfficer.com&c=E,1,1dOBtNtRYAOvVmclcABF8zApLxOybzDOJwlcqr3p2c4mspoeBWS-W5kIjvNOA1W1Y8sbCLlnNXlb5T3uDgZbeH8XFCRH1Xozi3RV_cYJGFS6hbVBwbJn&typo=1 We did not sign up for or try the free trial offer. We have no policy, procedure, or meeting minutes regarding the use of facial recognition software. We have no plans to acquire the technology in the near future.

We have no other known records regarding your request.

Sincerely,

Michael R. Miksch Chief of Police

From: copier@hansonpolice.org [copier@hansonpolice.org]

Sent: Tuesday, April 07, 2020 8:50 AM

To: Michael Miksch

Subject: Message from KM 364e

Disclaimer: When writing or responding, please remember that the Secretary of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts has determined that email is a public record.

This communication may contain privileged or other confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, or believe that you have received this communication in error, please do not print, copy, retransmit, disseminate, or otherwise use the information. Also, please indicate to the sender that you have received this email in error, and delete the copy you received.